COLORED SINGERS ENTERTAIN LEGION IN SHORT SESSION

Busines Matters Are Brought Up at Meeting. Improvements to Be Made on Camp Hammond Soon

Aside from the entertainment program offered by the group from the local colored school, very few matters were taken up at an abbreviated meeting of Hammond post number 3 of the American Legion last evening. Prof. and Mrs. A. H. Howell, of the colored school, with about a score colored students, delighted the Legionnaires in attendance with their mo rendition of several vocal song numbers.

Further reports wereheard as to the opening of Camp Hammond this summer, and improvements on the camp buildings will be made shortly. A new roof will be erected over the mess hall and new screening put up. The camp will open on July 15 and two ten day periods will be held.

The sick committee reported Legionnaire Tom Penley as being ill and a move began to take care of this case.

Commander J. Ralph Worley presided over last night's meeting.

E T

co da

(A eac yes ing Jes of still wit tle und offi acti bull

to j

whe

bef

thre

reco

Dod